
 

~Preschool~  

Wow June has flown by! We enjoyed kicking off summer with playdough, slime, 

bubbles and chalk. The class enjoyed experimenting with various ingredients, measuring 

and getting a little messy! Another one of our highlights was celebrating the first official 

day of summer with popsicles! We can’t wait to continue the fun into July.  

 

This month our focuses will be red/white/blue, spin art, water play and summer 

Olympics. July will start with getting ready to celebrate America’s birthday with crafts, sto-

ries and prepping for a 4th of July classroom parade. Spin art week will follow with the 

children experimenting with a variety of colors to create art to display around our class-

room. For tie dye week the class will try tie dyeing socks instead of shirts this year. All 

socks will be provided by Bloom. During water play week we will work together to create 

waterspouts along our playground fence, practice pouring from various size containers as 

we work on control and containing as we pour.  Lastly, we will get ready for our own sum-

mer Olympics during the last week of the month. The children will partake in fun games, 

some individual and some group, to compete for a gold medal!  

 

We are preparing for our first field trip of the summer to the Splash Pad! Weather 

permitting, we are heading to the splash pad on Tuesday July 9th. The school bus will 

leave Bloom at 9:30, please have your child to school by 8:45. We ask that you send your 

child to school with their swimwear under their clothing. Clothes to change into after the 

splash pad can be left at your child’s cubby. For this trip your child will need a swimsuit, 

towel and water shoes.  

 

 

Preschool is looking forward to a fun July! 

  

             

       Happy July, 

      Your Preschool Team 


